
 

tel 707.967.8814  2930 ST. HELENA ST. HELENA, CALIFORNIA 94574 

WWW.REVANAWINE.COM 

 
 
 
April 4th, 2019 
RE: Recommendation for Kreitz Transport 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have been working with Kreitz Transportation for close to a year now and have had 
nothing but a positive experience. I’ve had trouble finding reasonable and reliable 
transportation from our warehouse in American Canyon to our winery up valley. Kreitz 
has been the perfect solution for those needs. They are reliable with their projected 
delivery dates, and communicate very well; both qualities that are difficult to find in the 
trucking industry in my experience. I plan to continue to partner with Kreitz for as long 
as we need to transport wine within the valley, and they are willing to do so. I couldn’t 
recommend them enough if you have similar needs. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to hear more about my experiences with Kreitz, 
please feel free to call or email and I would be happy to talk in more depth. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Phillip Murphy 
General Manager 
707.206.1597 
Phillip@revanawine.com 


